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AGALA029 Netherbarns.  Local Development Plan  
 
I object to the above proposals for the Netherbarns site which, if followed through, would have a permament and damaging 
impact on Abbotsford and its landscape.  
 
 Some years ago, and reflecting the extraordinary historical importance of Abbotsford, a similar proposal was turned down 
by the Scottish Government.  The arguments behind this decision still stand and should be respected : Abbotsford is an 
iconic building deserving the highest level of protection.  This includes protection from unsympathetic encroachment, on 
which basis the proposal to turn over the Netherbarns site to housing should be rejected.  
 
Dr John Frew 

 
 


